

You are receiving this email because you are enrolled in the MSIS/MST graduate degree programs within the Department of Informatics and Networked Systems at the School of Computing and Information. Each weekly newsletter will feature important updates on career/academic and job opportunities, department and school events, enrollment guidance and upcoming academic deadlines.



Available in-Person in IS Building Room 521 on Tuesdays from 11am to 12pm and Thursdays from 1pm to 2pm Available virtually every Wednesday from 4pm to 5pm-https://pitt.zoom.us/j/96524201536

As we approach the end of the add/drop period, I wanted to make sure that I included information on the difference between dropping a class and withdrawing. Each has a different definition and action, so it is important to be aware of the difference.

- When a student drops a class:
 - o 'Students have the ability to drop courses from the time in which they are enrolled in a course through the end of the add/drop period for each term. The drop function removes the student from the course and removes the course from the student's academic record.'
- When a student plans to withdrawal from a class:
 - 'From the end of the add/drop period through the end of the monitored withdrawal period, students have the option to withdraw from any or all courses. Monitored withdrawals results in the receipt of a "W" grade, which offers no quality points, credits earned, or GPA impact.'

The add/drop period ends today-September 8, 2023.

You can find additional information here: <u>Enrollment | Office of the University Registrar | University of Pittsburgh</u> (Please review the 'Additional Enrollment Details: Drop vs. Withdrawal; Extended Drop Period Guidelines' section.

You can find the deadlines for add/drop and Monitored Withdrawal here: <u>Academic Calendar - Calendar (pitt.edu)</u>

******Please be advised, that if you have any questions, you can always reach out to me via the email and phone number below. *********

Regards,

James Petraglia (Pa-trail-ya)

Department and Graduate Support Administrator, Department of Informatics and Networked Systems, School of Computing and Information 135 North Bellefield Avenue Information Science Building, Room 521 Pittsburgh, PA 15260

Phone Number: 412-383-4212 Pronouns: He/Him/His

Weekly Schedule, 8:30am to 5pm, Monday - Friday

Available in-Person in IS Building Room 521 from Sept 5-8, 2023

Degree Programs: www.dins.pitt.edu/academic-programs

The School of Computing and Information is committed to fostering a culture where work-life balance is valued and respected. Emails are most typically answered during usual business hours Monday through Friday. Please note, if I send emails outside of your typical work hours, I do not expect a reply from you on evenings or weekends in your time zone.

Hail to Pitt!